From: Rosemary Didear

To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: HB 3427 is the wrong approach for Oregon
Date: Thursday, April 25, 2019 2:00:10 PM

Dear Co-Chairs Roblan,

More and more taxes are not the solution to every problem that needs money. In fact, these costs are passed onto
businesses that have to pass them on to the consumer.

$5 BILLION more in new taxes and fees this biennium??? Let's see that in budget cuts! If the climate for business
is not good in Oregon, businesses will go elsewhere.

Rosemary Didear
Sincerely,
Rosemary Didear
1750 NE Evans St

McMinnville, OR 97128
rdidear@gmail.com
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